
Minutes Trustees of the Trust Fund Meeting 

November 21, 2017 

 

In Attendance: Trustees Dennis O’Hern, Barbara Lobdell, Bob Stewart 

The meeting was called to order at 1:30 by chair Bob Stewart. 

The minutes of the August 15, 2017 meeting were approved.  The trustees did not 

meet in either September or October. 

Discussion was held concerning the slow completion of the Penn Air Road project. 

The trustees will ask the builder to meet with them at the site to review the 

project. 

The trustees will be searching for a second alternate to the committee. 

There being no other items on the agenda, the meeting was adjourned at 2:00 

pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Barbara L. Lobdell 


